
PARENT FORUM 07 05 21 

 

Extra-curricular continues – girls’ netball and basketball success this week.   Please remember to sign 

up!  The school has worked hard to ensure the provision for your child is strong.  We have:- 

 Re-opened up the library and gym.     

 Put more outside seating arranged.   Will look at inside seating next half term.   

 Arranged for Mission sessions to be run with staff and students. 

 Arranged for Year 11 & 13 final exams to take place shortly, which contribute towards their 

CAGs.     

 Year 6 transfers into Year 7 parental meetings are taking place over the next few weeks. 

Half term – All students at home for this week unless contacted by the school for 

revision/interventions.   

Easier Form tutor contact needed.  Please email enquiries or put a note in your child’s planner.    

HOY meetings online Year 7 & 12 issues logging on.  Possibly to fortnightly instead to ensure greater 

discussion.    

Exam preparation.  AP2 exams taking place in June for Years 7-10 & Year 12 – letter coming home to 

students next week.       

Request for debating classes for Year 7s; this will be considered. 

Contact by staff made but no names being left or which child it refers to – improvement of 

communication agreed. 

 

         

 


